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The Public Servants Association (PSA), representing public sector employees and a leading organisation in 

the promotion and support for the welfare of the South African National Defence Force (SANDF) members, 

expresses its deepest condolences to the families and colleagues of the five SANDF members who lost their 

lives following a fire at the SANDF Training Centre in Lohatla, Northern Cape. 

 

The PSA extends their prayers to with the families of the fallen soldiers during this difficult time. These 

dedicated individuals have made the ultimate sacrifice in service to the nation and PSA honours their 

commitment, bravery, and selflessness. 

 

The safety and well-being of SANDF members is of paramount importance and the PSA recognises the risks 

they take daily in fulfilling their contractual obligations. The PSA extends support to the SANDF leadership as 

they investigate the incident thoroughly and take appropriate measures to prevent similar tragedies in the 

future.  
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